
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Visited Bangkok, Thailand 

On Wednesday, November 20, 2024, President Isao Kurauchi of the FOF visited Bangkok, 

Thailand, and participated in the following ceremonies related to One Health. 

Both governors agreed to contribute globally to the creation of a society where the health of 

humans, animals, and the environment are harmonized. 

Following this basic agreement, the two regions aim to conclude additional memorandums of 

understanding to advance concrete initiatives, such as human resource development and public 

awareness activities, in collaboration to promote One Health. 

The Signing Ceremony for the "Basic Agreement of Understanding on Promoting One Health 

through Cooperation between Fukuoka Prefecture and the Bangkok Metropolitan Administration" 

 

In the presence of the Governor of Fukuoka Prefecture and Dr. Navapon Techakriengkrai of 

Chulalongkorn University's Faculty of Veterinary Medicine, a new agreement was signed between 

the two chairs that includes the promotion of a cooperative relationship to promote One Health. 

The Conclusion Ceremony for the "Agreement on the Establishment Cooperative Relationship 

between the Fukuoka Prefectural Assembly and the Bangkok Metropolitan Council" 

 

◎President Isao Kurauchi: Comment 

We hope that the in Asian network of FAVA,FOF 

and Fukuoka Prefecture will become a stronger 

bond through the One Health agreement and 

that the practice will be greatly promoted. 


